
 

BALDERSBY & BALDERSBY ST JAMES PARISH COUNCIL 

 

 

Road Traffic Incident Log 

 

At our meeting on 10th August, it was suggested that we keep a log of any road traffic 

accidents or near misses in the parish on the roads. This was suggested following reports of 

speeding traffic on Marlpit Lane. 

 

The potholes on Marlpit Lane have already been reported to Area 6 Highways for repair, but 

if you see any incidents on the lane, or indeed anywhere else in both villages please report 

them by email to the Clerk ( Baldersbyclerk@gmail.com) who will log these incidents. 

Many thanks 

 

Keith Pettitt 

Clerk and RFO 

Baldersby& Baldersby St James Parish Council 
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